NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
CITY OF UNION GAP, WASHINGTON

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Monday, September 23, 2024, at
6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as possible, the Union Gap City Council will
conduct a public hearing. The purpose of the hearing is to receive comments on
a Franchise Agreement with Yakima MSA Limited Partnership.

All interested persons may provide testimony on the Franchise Agreement with
Yakima MSA Limited Partnership. At the conclusion of the Public Hearing, the
Council will make a final determination concerning proposed amendments.
Comments may also be emailed to the City Clerk at

Lynette.bisconer@uniongapwa.gov or mailed to P.O. Box 3008, Union Gap,
Washington, 98903 prior to 5:00 p.m. on September 23, 2024.

DATED this 9" day of September 2024.

/i ;ynette Bisconer, City Clerk



